
Welcome!

GBE PTO General Meeting
April 4, 2024

Agenda:
● Welcome and Call to Order
● Approve Minutes from August Meeting
● Year in Review
● Budget Update
● 2024-2025 Board Approval



2023-2024 GBE PTO Board

● Erin Gaine, President
● Lauren Morgan, Vice President
● Amanda Vann, Treasurer 
● Keris Armstrong, Secretary 
● Shana Munro, Staff Liaison
● Mary Bridges, Principal

       Members at Large:
● Jenna Carrick, Teacher Appreciation
● Karla Jeffares
● Kellie Johnson
● Erin Kyser





PTO Sponsored Events:



Budget Update
Revenue:
● Proceeds from Greenbacks for Greenbrier: $46,149.00
● Santa’s Workshop: $12,537.10

Expenses:
● Neon Night: $895.65
● New Playground Structure Quote: $49,764.00
● Playground improvements not covered by structure quote: 

$7500.00
● Teacher Reimbursements: $12,166.00
● Santa’s Workshop: $6648.89
● STEM Night Prizes and Take-a-ways: $645.33

Current Balance: $89,723.00 
(does not reflect anticipated expenses for
teacher appreciation week or the playground improvements)



2024-2025 Officer Board Approval

● President: Keris Armstrong
● Vice President: Lauren Morgan
● Treasurer: Amanda Vann
● Secretary: Erin Kyser


